What is the role of a Gateway Band Booster?
As parents and friends of the band members, you are one of the greatest booster organizations in the area.  There is no secret or magic formula for the band’s success.  The hard work, dedication and tireless commitment of students and staff are possible because of the support of the Boosters.

Your greatest joy as a booster comes from attending competitions, football games, and performances and watching the program progress to a finished product.  Working with the kids and watching them mature during the year gives us all great pride. 

Your primary responsibility as a booster is to do whatever is necessary that allows the students and staff to focus on developing the best performers possible.  This may mean volunteering, fundraising, helping to recruit new band members, attending booster meetings, chaperoning, and much more.  It takes many people working behind the scenes to support bands of the caliber of those at Gateway High School.  Please help your band student to be on time (early) for all functions.  They will be working very hard, so encourage them to be organized and take care of themselves.  They will need to let off steam and frustrations occasionally, so be supportive and understanding.  

As a booster, we ask everyone to volunteer many times during the year for a variety of things.  This is your chance to help the band and it gives you the opportunity to meet the parents of your student’s friends and associates.

Most jobs involve a one-time commitment and a variety of skills is needed.  Some of the jobs involve sewing for the Color Guard and uniform repair, being a chaperone on the bus, for a party, or as a hall monitor, helping with equipment and prop crew, baking cookies, and the list goes on and on and on.

All in all –I ask that all parents get involved – somehow, some way, sometime.  I’m well aware of everyone’s busy schedules, and it’s quite difficult at times to make things fit into the schedule and to be able to commit when asked.  But there are so many opportunities to get involved, there is absolutely something for everyone!
Thanks for all you do for the students of the Gateway Band!

Sincerely,

Bob Read
